
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
To: <videobdv@easynet.fr>
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2000 8:52 AM
Subject: for stephanie

Hi Stephanie, thanks for the hospitality in both Paris and Nantes. I hope  the 
situation with Bordeaux is getting better, and you have the time to work on more 
pertinent things. Please keep me posted.
Warmest,

Vasif Kortun
Hakim Tahsin Sok 10/1
Emirgan Istanbul, Turkey
tel/fax:+90.212.245.5652
kortun@netone.com.tr

 


